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California: Standards Board Proposes Rulemaking on 
Employee Access to Injury and Illness Prevention Program 
("IIPP")
Prepared for the Katten Safety Advisory Group

March 11, 2019

The California Occupational Safety and Health Administration Standards Board has noticed a 45-day 
comment period and public hearing in Pasadena, CA on March 21, 2019 to discuss amendments to 8 
C.C.R. §3203 ("IIPP"). The amendments would allow employees, and their "designated 
representatives," access to an employer's IIPP upon written request.

Full access to Katten Safety Advisory Group alerts is restricted to members. For more information on 
KSAG, please click here. If you are interested in membership in KSAG, please email 
KSAG@katten.com.
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